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BALDWIN  

BAPTIST ASSOCIATION Association Staff 
 

Rick Ellison—Director of Missions       

Marsha Laird- Executive Ministry Assistant 

Whitney Parrish– Clerk/Ministry Assistant 

Nate Diehl—GARM/Campus Ministries Director 

 

Alex Pagan—Hispanic Ministry 

Ralph Rimmer—Multi-Housing Strategist 
Larry Daniels—Pathway Counseling 

 
Positions Available: 

Barnwell Baptist Church is prayerfully seeking a full time Youth/Music  
Minister.  We are also considering separating the positions to hire a part time 
Youth Minister and Music Minister.  Please send resumes to 7780 US Hwy 98, 
Fairhope, AL 36532 and specify the position for which you are applying.  We are 
excited about what the Lord is going to do! 
 
Fairhope Community Church is accepting resumes for the position of part-time  
Worship Leader. Those interested should email their resume to                            
linda@fairhopecommunitychurch.org and visit  
http://www.fairhopecommunitychurch.org/job-opening for more information. 
 
Faith Family Fellowship is seeking two part-time workers for a cleaning position  
(18-24 hours per week) and a maintenance position (20-25 hours per week). For  
inquires please contact Ernie Billings at 251-626-1379 or email 
ebillings1936@gmail.com.  
 
Oyster Bay Baptist Church accepting resumes for the position of part-time Church  
Secretary.  Those interested should forward a resume to 4280 Plash Road, Gulf 
Shores, Alabama 36542 or oysterbaybaptistchurch@hotmail.com or call the office 
at  
251-968-7805. 
 

Perdido Beach Baptist Church is seeking resumes for pastor. Send resumes to 9110 
County Road 97, Perdido Beach, AL  36530 or e-mail the church at  
PBBChurch@centurylink.net . 
 

Southside Baptist is accepting resumes for Senior Pastor position. Please send to 

sbcs@bellsouth.net or mail to P O Box 418, Bay Minette, AL  36507-0418. 
 

Rick Ellison 

STRENGTHENING OUR CHURCHES 

GIVING GOD OUR BEST 

 

A priority of the work of our association in the months ahead is to 
provide resources and hear from Godly men about  strengthening the 
local church and ways to give God our best in all that we do. God is 
always at work but He calls on us to give Him our best in fulfilling 
the work of the Great Commission.  
 
I always desire to sharpen my skills as your Director of Missions in 
being of assistance to our churches. I have served as a minister in the 
local church for many years and consulted churches in many areas 
while serving on our State Convention staff. By this reading, I will 
have traveled to the North American Mission Board in Atlanta for 
additional training and gained ideas to help with churches who are 
struggling in areas and may even be declining. Some churches in the 
future may need to have a replant or restart. 
 
Please pray for our association as we seek to focus additional  
resources and helps for our local churches. 

 

GA & Baptist Boys Camp 
May 28– June 1, 2018 

Camp Baldwin 
 

Registration forms are online at  
baldwinbaptist.org/wmu and  

baldwinbaptist.org/mens-boys-ministries 
 

Deadline to turn in registration forms 
and pay fees is April 30, 2018! 

Attention:  

Van available for purchase to Church  
Ministries. The van is in need of repair but values at $3,000. The 
vehicle has a 15 passenger seating room limit. Please contact the 
Baldwin Baptist Association office if interested, 251.945.5112. 

Becoming a Disciple-Maker 
WORKSHOP 

 

Saturday, April 28, 2018 

8 AM~12 PM 
Crawford Baptist Church 

3000 Sun Valley Drive 
   Mobile, AL 36618 

 

 
 

 
For more information and details call 

251.214.2794 or email               
ljchampion420@gmail.com 

Pre-registration required… 
deadline is April 15th! 
 

Cost: $40.00 
Includes: Church Starter Kit or 

Leaders Disciple-Maker Set, brunch 
and must provide $10 without  

materials.  

 
 

Mail registration to: 
 

Leon Champion 
3367 Wilmer Road 
Wilmore, AL 36587 

 

Continued…. 

 

BIBLE DRILL–  

Association Wide 

Ministers Conference 

April 10, 2018 

11:00 AM till 12:00 PM 
Guest Speaker: Dr. Henry Cox 

Hosted at the  

Multi-purpose building,  
FBC Silverhill 

All of our Ministers (including  

retired) are invited to a special Ministers  

Conference. Lunch is provided as well! 

 

We hope to see you there! 


